

Headteacher: Mrs C Fulstow Elloughton Primary School Stockbridge Road Elloughton Brough East Riding of Yorkshire HU15 1HN

8th February 2024

## **Year 5 First Aid Training**

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday 4th March 2024 the children in Year 5 will be getting the exciting opportunity to take part in a half day first aid training course. An outside provider will be coming into school to cover the following areas of first aid:

- Casualty assessment and priorities (ABCDE)
- Safe airway position/Recovery position
- Cardio-pulmonary resuscitation (CPR) and the use of defibrillators (AEDs) (adult and junior)
- Other emergency aid

This is a brilliant opportunity for the children and will equip them with invaluable skills that could potentially save someone's life.

We would like to ask parents for a contribution of £4.00 toward the cost of the course, the remainder will be subsidised by the school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Fulstow Headteacher

Telephone: (01482) 666231 Email: <a href="mailto:admin@epsch.co.uk">admin@epsch.co.uk</a>
Website: <a href="mailto:www.elloughtonprimaryschool.co.uk">www.elloughtonprimaryschool.co.uk</a>



















